
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

July 9, 1990 

The Englewood Board of Commissioners met in called session on Monday July 9, 1990 
for discussion on paving streets.  Commissioners present were Long, Armstrong, Cass, 
and Conner.  They were presented with a bid from Asphalt Concept for the paving of 
Hillcrest, Martin, Hamilton, Nancy, and Pine Streets for $29,890.00.  After discussion, 
a motion was made by Long and seconded by Commssioner Cass to accept the bid of 
Asphalt Concept for paving of the above streets.  All ayes.  The meeting was then 
adjourned. 

____________________________                                 C.A. Goodin                                
Mayor                                                                                                Recorder 

 


